
STAYING CONNECTED 
Pastor Rick’s Weekly E-Devotional - If you would like to begin receiving Pastor 
Rick’s  E-Devotional, please complete the information on the Connection Insert and place 
in the offering plate or email us at info@discovergateway.com. 
Praises & Prayer Requests - Please let us know of any praises, prayer requests, or 
any pastoral care needs you may have as well as if you would like to receive prayer 
requests you can contact us by completing the Prayer Card in the pews, email us at 
prayer@discovergateway.com, or contact the church office at 281-363-4500. 
Sermon Copies - We have sermon copies available for purchase in the Bookstore or 
you can listen to them on the website at www.discovergateway.com. 
Social Media - You can find us on Facebook at http://www.facebook.com/
DiscoverGateway or Instagram at https://instagram.com/discover.gateway 
You can also find more information at www.discovergateway.com 

WHO IS GATEWAY CHURCH? 
We are a church that is a member of the Southern Baptist Convention.  With over 
45,000 participating churches the Southern Baptist Convention is the largest 
protestant denomination worldwide.  We believe that Jesus is Lord and for this 
reason, our focus is Jesus, we worship Him, live for Him, and believe in sharing 
Jesus with others.  The Bible describes the church as the body of Christ.  As the 
body of Christ, we are to work together for His cause.  As a believer in Christ, 
God wants you to be a part of the body working with others to make an impact 
for good in the lives of others. 



Good morning, 

 Gateway loves new guests and if you are visiting 

today, let me say, Welcome! Our staff would like the 

opportunity to meet you after the service in our Connection 

Center. They have a thank-you gift along with more 

information about our church. 

 Today, Josh will be speaking in my place.  Dana and I are out of 

town and will be traveling back home later today.  Thank you for your 

support for Josh and the Praise Band.  Next Sunday, we will be observing 

the Lord’s Supper. 

 During our Sunday morning worship service, I want to ask all of our 

members and regular attendees of Gateway to please consider contributing 

to our Give Your Greatest Gift To Christ at Christmas offering.  Week 2 was 

a slow week in our quest to reach our goal.  This is a very important offering 

we receive each year and even more so this year, with two matching gift 

offers if the church reaches its $25,000.00 goal.  Thank you for your 

prayerful consideration. 

I hope you have on your calendar to attend our Christmas Eve 

Service on December 24
th

 at 4 pm.  As always, we are expecting a big 

turnout.  Sunday, Christmas Day, we will have only our worship service.  

There will be no Bible Study classes at 9;15 am on Christmas Day.  Also, 

our worship time will be at 10:00 am instead of 10:30 am on Christmas Day.  

    Pastor Rick     


